
From: Corby Purdy
Thursday, May 23,2019 9:1-4 AM
Clerks Office
Juan Rojas; Aaron Sloan

Request for noise bylaw exemption

Good morning,
Engineering has received a formal request from coco Paving for an exemption. Details are listed
below. Please let me know if there is further information required

. Capital Project 2019-31-CQ
o Peel and Russell Street Reconstruction
. Limits of Construction are on Peel Street from William Street North to Victoria Avenue North

and on Russell Street West from Lindsay Street South to Victoria Avenue South.
o Contractor has requested an exemption to noise by-law 2005-25 to commence work at 6am

periodically to speed up production.

Corby Purdy, C.E.T
Supervisor, Infrastructure Design and Construction
Engineering and Corporate Assets
(705) 324 9411 ext.1155 www.kawarthalakes.ca
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